
Kitscoty High School parents and students,

The holiday season is upon us, and our annual Christmas Dinner will once again be happening at

our traditional location, the Kitscoty Community Hall. Planning has begun and this year the

meal will take place on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 21st at noon. All seniors in the community are

invited to join us, the KHS students and staff, for dinner.

Students / families are asked to make the following contributions to the dinner please. The food

should be delivered to the Home Ec Room between 8:30 am and 8:55 am on Wednesday,

December 20th. Please note we are collecting all food the day before the event. If your child is

not going to be at school on Thursday, December 21st, please ensure the office knows this by

the Friday prior to the event for our meal planning purposes.

● Grade 7 - Last name A-L Caesar salad-undressed (enough for 8)

● Grade 7 - Last name M-Z Pasta salad (enough for 8)

● Grade 8 - Last name A-G Peach OR Fruit Punch juice crystals

(enough for 8 litres of juice)

● Grade 8 - Last name H-R 1 pkg (500g - 750 g) frozen mixed veggies

(peas / carrots / corn / beans)

● Grade 8 - Last name S-Z 1 pkg (500g - 750g) frozen corn

● Grade 10 Dessert for 12 - 15 people

● Grade 11 - Last name A-M 1 dozen white buns

● Grade 11 - Last name O-Z 1 dozen brown buns

● Grade 12 Please see list in Mrs. Krauss’ room &

Mr. Stachniak’s room

If you send items in containers that you would like returned, please clearly label them with

your name.

Thank you in advance to all parents who volunteer to come help prepare, serve and clean-up

the dinner. We are looking for:

● 6 volunteers for a 11:00 am - 1:00 pm work shift Thursday at the Kitscoty Hall

● 10 volunteers for a 1:00 pm - 2:30 pm work shift Thursday at the Kitscoty Hall

If you would like to help out with the Christmas Dinner please contact chantelle.wunder@btps.ca

or call the school (780-846-2121) to leave a message. Your help is ALWAYS greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

The Kitscoty High School Staff


